From: Kath Leach

Sent: 15 November 2021 13:02

To: Local Plan

Subject: Objection to proposed local plan

Dear sir/madam

As a lifelong resident of grappenhall | am dismayed at the revised local plan.

How does this tie in with the latest government guidance on use of green belt ? It feels as though this should now be
reassessed to account for this new position.

I am unclear on the new road proposals, there was no clarity in the details you shared.

How are you going to ensure that brownfield sites are used first ? Surely there should be annual checkpoints
assessing real life data to ensure that your estimated levels of growth are correct, they still seem to be incredibly
high.

Also there was no comfort on air quality , warrington pollution levels are amongst the worst in the country . This is
going to make it even worse, a very concerning position.

| have seen almost nothing on the concerns | previously raised about the ecological impact - surely this needs to be
considered thoroughly before releasing green belt.

The services in our area are world fully inadequate, information on this was sketchy, you need to sort this out
before progressing .

To be clear | strongly object to this proposal . Please advise on the above points Regards Kathryn leach

Sent from my iPhone





